
 

 

 

May 3rd, 2025  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

T&T Chamber Congratulates Newly Appointed Members of Parliament and Government Ministers 

The Trinidad and Tobago Chamber of Industry and Commerce extends its warm congratulations to the newly 

appointed Members of Parliament, Senators, and Ministers of Government. We commend all individuals who have 

answered the call to serve, and we wish them every success in their respective portfolios. 

 

As the Voice of Business, the Chamber remains committed to working collaboratively with the new administration 

to drive national development, enhance economic resilience, and unlock new revenue streams for the country. Our 

focus continues to be on building a prosperous and thriving business sector powered by innovation, collaboration, 

and competitiveness. 

 

The Chamber looks forward to meaningful engagement with the government on critical policy areas including trade 

facilitation, ease of doing business, SME development, digital transformation, and economic diversification. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Brand Development and Public Affairs Unit 

The Trinidad and Tobago Chamber of Industry and Commerce 

Email: communications@chamber.org.tt  

Tel: 637 6966 ext. 1245 or 1323 
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